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February 24, 2025 
 
 
Robert Wagner 
RMR Aggregates, Inc. 
Rocky Mountain Industrials 
6200 S. Syracuse Way, Suite 450 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 
 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Russ Means 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Request for extension of deadline to submit Technical Revision (TR-9) 
 
Dear Ms. Yeldell and Mr. Means, 

RMR Aggregates, Inc. (RMRA) received and reviewed the technical revision decision letter, dated 

February 7, 2025, from the CODRMS. RMRA understands the Division would like RMRA to submit an 

additional Technical Revision (TR-9) pertaining to the quarry’s reclamation plan. RMRA is continuing to 

work with its engineering consultants to refine the reclamation plan changes for the Mid-Continent 

Quarry. RMRA would like to request a 30-day extension of the submission deadline for TR-9 to April 10, 

2025.  

Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert T. Wagner 
VP, Engineering 
Rocky Mountain Industrials 
rwagner@rockymountainindustrials.com 
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